
 

 

March 21, 2020 

Contact: Dave Dillon 
573/893-3700, ext. 1311 
ddillon@mhanet.com 

Cindy Samuelson 
csamuelson@kha-net.org 
(785) 249-1727 

STATEMENT 

KANSAS CITY METROPOLITAN HOSPITALS 
SUPPORT METRO “STAY AT HOME” ORDER 

 

“As a community of hospitals representing the Kansas City metropolitan area, we support the ‘stay at 
home’ order issued by the regional governments. Social isolation and distancing will help reduce the 
spread of the virus and limit the exposure of vulnerable individuals. Reduced spread allows hospitals 
to manage health care resources in our communities. The public has an important role in helping 
reduce the spread of the virus.” 
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